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29-05-22

A Chara

Dear Sir/Madam,

I write with regard to the current Variation of the County Donegal Development Plan
which seeks to place some reasonable restraints on the future rollout of wind turbines
in the county. I fully support the proposals that the Gweebarra River Valley, Areas of
Especially High Scenic Amenity, St John’s Point, areas prone to landslides and our
Freshwater Pearl Mussel River catchments will be EXCLUDED from areas open to
wind farm development for the remainder of the 2018-2024 Plan, and furthermore, I
use this same submission to ask that these wind energy proposals in this Variation be
carried forward into the 2024-2030 County Donegal Development Plans.

I wish to see our traditional farming practices continue. I don’t want to the our
landscapes despoiled by any more wind turbines. Donegal has stunning landscapes as
1s evident by the huge number of tourists who have found our county in recent years. I
trust the Council Planners will heed my wishes.

Yours Faithfully
Signed: Agnes Doolan
(@)









